
 
 
 
 
December 31st, 2015 
 
Irwin Stromeyer 
Sterile Space Infection Defense 
 
Dear Irwin, 
 
It has been a pleasure to work with you on consultation and implementation of your services for our 
daycare center. Your experience and knowledge of infection prevention for daycare centers is top notch. 
It is a pleasure working with someone who is patient and communicates clearly on issues and solutions. 
You made it easy to understand and easy to make the decision to use your service. 
 
It was comforting to see that you always came back to answer any questions or handle any issues that 
came up. I especially appreciated that you dropped off those micro-fiber cleaning cloths as promised, 
not once, but multiple times. Your quarterly testing reports on how well the coating was working always 
put me at ease. It also helped that I could actually see fewer students getting sick. 
 
I would be happy to recommend your service to anyone who calls me about it. I feel other centers will 
definitely benefit from using your company. 
 
Thank you again for doing a great job. 
 
Very Truly Yours,		
 
Donna Targonski, Director 
 
Education Station Daycare 
156 Washington Street 
Bloomfield, New Jersey 07003 
973-743-7003	
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